18.

PORT HILLS PARK TRUST BOARD
REQUEST FOR FUNDING

The Board considered a further quote for work on the Mt Vernon Track for the
disabled.

The Board resolved to allocate $1,500 from its Discretionary Fund to the Port Hills
Park Trust Board, for the purpose of obtaining detailed plans/working drawings for
a proposed walkway for the disabled at Mt Vernon.



